
 

 Ref.:                Date: 05.06.2024 

 

      NOTICE 

It is hereby notified for all concerned that in-persons classes of all the departments and semesters will not resume 

from 06.6.2024 as CAPF personnel are staying at college premises and occupying classrooms till 08.06.2024.  

However, all teachers are requested to take online classes as per their existing departmental routine.   

In-persons classes of all semesters will resume from 10.6.2024. 

Teacher members of Purchase Sub-committee are requested to attend in-persons meeting of the Purchase Sub-

committee on 07.6.2024 as scheduled previously. Other concerned sub-committees related to submission of 

requisition to the Purchase sub-committee may also visit college on 7.6.2024. They can avail of the internet through 

WiFi for taking online classes.  

                                                                                                                                                                        


